From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:57:12 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:14 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Nicole Gosselin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please do not raise the rates. Please lower the rates. Families are struggling enough to pay their bills since we went
from Union Gas to Enbridge. We really can't afford another increase.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





